
From: registrar

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 11:10 AM
To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: HPE CM: FW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Record Number: D19-09035

Brenna Kemp

-—Original Message-—

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent Sunday, July 14,2019 8:32 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of 

The Ontario Energy Board

- Comment date -

2019-07-14

- Case Number -

EB-2019-0018

- Name -
Brenna Kemp

- Phone -

- Company -

None

- Comments -

I would like to start this message by challenging the OEB to request a full audit ofAlectra's financial operations,
specifically to identify mispending and to find the finances they already have available to pay for these needs,
BEFORE approving any more reckless changes that drop these outrageous increases again into the laps of the
struggling customers who already can't afford their hydro bills and costs. I feel this increase is ridiculous and unfair.
The current rates are already so that most people are already struggling with their hydro bills. There is no increase
available on the Energy Support credits most people already are relying on for help, and now on the monthly billing




